

Headteacher: Mrs Suzanne Connolly

Felton C of E Primary School Mouldshaugh Lane Felton Morpeth Northumberland NE65 9PY 01670 787315

Email:admin@felton.northumberland.sch.uk
Web: www.felton.northumberland.sch.uk

05/03/2021

Dear Parents & Carers

We have all made it through remote learning and are excited to be welcoming all the children into our school on Monday morning!

Thank you everyone for being so supportive and working with us through the last three months. Please find a link to a video for the children from me and the teaching staff.

https://youtu.be/DMej1mnWXZ0

Please remember to take a look at the back to school guidance that was sent to you on Wednesday.

Finally, please look out for an email from Mr Long with information on NHS Test and Trace asymptomatic testing for parents and households with children in school.

Best wishes

Suzanne Connolly

